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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

The Hellenic Capital Market Commission informs investors that according to information  

provided by the Association of Investors in Northern Greece on 17/7/2016, the documents  

"Investment Planning" and "How to obtain and how to use properly investment advisory 

services" which can be found on the website of the Association of Investors in Northern 

Greece, were issued by the Hellenic Capital Market Commission in 2002.  

 

The abovementioned documents were removed from the HCMC website when they became 

obsolete after new laws, new directives and new European regulations had been adopted, 

and therefore the HCMC asks the Association to also remove these documents from its 

website. 

 


